
 

 
Dear Presbytery Commissioner-  
 
Good Morning: 
 
 I hope you have had a refreshing summer and are ready to begin the new fall 
season.  The Central Region Commission Meeting of the Presbytery of Tampa Bay is 
enthusiastic about having its fall meeting at Bloomingdale Presbyterian Church on 
Thursday, August 31, beginning at 9:00 AM.   We hope to conclude about 2:00 PM. 
 

Thank you for your important participation in the life of the church.  Your 
coordinating team hopes the meeting will be both uplifting and informative for you.  We 
encourage your feedback and suggestions as to how better to glorify God in our times 
together and how to make these meetings more meaningful for each participant. 
 
 At this meeting, we hope to focus on getting to know one another better and on 
sharing the ongoing ministries and programs of our various congregations. 
 
 As part of our regular business, you will hear from two candidates from this 
region, Will Wellman and Andrew Rametta.  You also will have an opportunity to ask 
them about their faith journey. 
 
 Thank you again for your faithful participation in this regional meeting.  May God 
bless you through our time and fellowship together. 
 
       Marsha G. Rydberg, Convener  


